TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK

Whereas, the teachers of our Country have performed as true heroes
during the past two years of the ongoing pandemic; and

Whereas, the teaching staff at Beecher Road School has daily and
faithfully met the many academic, social, and emotional needs of
Woodbridge’s children; and

Whereas, their ongoing dedication along with that of the
administrators and support staff, Beecher Road School has maintained
the highest quality of education and commitment to Woodbridge and
its children that continues to draw residents to our Town

NOW THEREFORE, | Beth Heller, First Selectman of the Town of
Woodbridge declare

May 2 through May 6, 2022

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK
IN

WOODBRIDGE, CONNECTICUT

Dated at Woodbridge, Connecticut this 7*" day of April, 2022
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Beth Heller
First Selectman




